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7th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

On Friday 15th November, we will be holding a non-uniform day, to support BBC Children in 

Need. This year's theme is 'Be Spotacular!' and we would like to encourage the children to 

come in wearing something spotty for a kind donation of £1.  

 

Children do not have to wear school uniform on this day, however the clothes the children 

wear do need to be suitable for the school day and shoes must be safe for use on the 

playground.  Children should not wear clothing displaying logos or pictures related to video 

games or films age related 12 or above and that shoes are safe for use in the playground.  In 

the interests of safety jewellery is not permitted.  PE and games lessons will still go ahead on 

this day. 

 

Thank you for supporting this great cause.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss S Torbet 

School Council Lead 


